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To the County Board of Supervisors,  

Please do not remove the County's existing Campaign Finance Ordinance.  This important ordinance helps limit the any
undue influence on local politics from the very wealthy and from special business interests. The new conflict of interest
state law will not adequately protect local politics from special interest. Please don't try and fix something that isn't
broken and leave the campaign finance ordnance in place.

Thank You,

george Johnson 
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